
Thought for the week…        
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     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5.  In Maths, we have 
been learning short division.  
In English and Reading, we 
met two new characters, Tim 
the Ostler and the Loathly 
Lady.  We have ended the 
week wondering what will 
happen next in both our 
books! In Geography, we have 
been using Digimaps to learn 
about the county of Essex.    
Year 6 We had a very exciting 
start to the week when we 
had a special visitor who came 
to talk to us about race and 
diversity. Additionally, we had 
a visitor from MyBnk who 
came to discuss money where 
we learned about habits. In 
Computing, we have been 
creating Scratch projects 
which has been very fun and 
at times, rather challenging! 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
851 

Shakespeare 
815 

Bannister 
825 

Pankhurst 
1,022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Bobbi    Robin – Bellatrix 

Woodpecker – Nazifa Kingfisher – Aiste 

 
 

 

Woodpecker 
Nicole 

 

Owl 
Dionis 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Kingfisher 
Cooper 

   Robin 
   Alex 

 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Don’t forget… 

• PE kits to be in school every day. 

• Water bottles and all uniform to be named. 

• Book Swap Shop - Every Tuesday 

• School uniform swap shop - PE kits also available for £5 

 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

